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The US Department Of Health and Human Services has published guidelines for individuals’ right under
HIPAA to access their health information (45 CFR §164.24). The thinking behind the Department’s
regulations and guidelines is to provide individuals with easy access to their health information to
empower them to be more in control of decisions regarding their health and well-being.
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